
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of United Township High School 

District 30, in the County of Rock Island, State of Illinois, that the tentative budgets for the 

United Township Area Career Center, and for the Quad City Career and Technical Education 

Consortium, for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025, will be on file and conveniently 

available for public inspection at 1275 Avenue of the Cities, East Moline, Illinois, in this 

school district from and after 8:00 a.m. on June 10, 2025.

The budgets may also be viewed on the District’s website: https://www.uths.net

Notice is further hereby given that the board will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on 

Monday, August 11, 2025, at the UTHS Administrative Center Board Conference Room, 

1275 Avenue of the Cities, East Moline, Illinois.

Dated this 10th day of June, 2025.

United Township High School District 30 in the Counties of Rock Island and Henry, State of 

Illinois.

Dr. Giovanna Davila, Board President

https://www.uths.net/

